
UPDATE – March 18, 2020 – 8:30 AM 

 

 

Good Morning, 

Penn Cambria School District will be making the following operational adjustments starting today, 

March 18, 2020 at 12:30 PM.   

• All school building offices will be closed until Thursday, March 26th.   However, building 
principals remain on call and will be responding to email and phone messages during this time.   
 

• We currently plan to re-open building offices on March 26th in order to prepare for student 
return on March 30th pending additional guidance from the PA Department of Education or the 
Governor.    
 

• The District Administrative Office will be open as listed below with only essential staffing.  
• Thursday, March 19th from 8 am – 12:30 pm 

• Friday, March 20th from 8 am – 12:30 pm 

• Wednesday, March 25th from 8 am -12:30 pm 

• Monday, March 23rd and Tuesday, March 24th- ALL offices will be closed. 
 
We are still awaiting approval for the waiver submitted on 3/16/20 to offer free breakfast/lunch for our 
children.  If the waiver is approved, we will provide information about food distribution as quickly as 
possible. 
 
Please continue to check for additional updates as this situation continues to evolve rapidly.  Stay well!    
 
 

William W. Marshall 

Superintendent 

Penn Cambria School District 

 

   


